
Question received in the name of Councillor P.G. Barnes to the Portfolio 
Holder for Leisure and Wellbeing: - 
 

“Can the Portfolio Holder confirm whether or not there is any intention by the 
Borough Council to look at the additional provision of land for allotment use in view 
of the number of people who are on the waiting list and wish to rent an allotment 
from the Council.” 


